



Monday 1st April

Dear Parent / Carer



EASTER CRAFTS

We will be holding an Easter Craft session after school on **Thursday 11th April 2019**. The session will run between **3.30pm and 5pm,** any children booked to attend will be taken to the session by the class teachers at the end of the school day and parents should collect from the school hall at 5pm. Food will be provided during the session and we will be offering a choice of pizza, hot dogs and juice for the children.

During the session there will be lots for the children to take part in including:

- An Easter egg trail, with prizes.
- Card making.
- Biscuit decorating.

The cost of the session will be £5 per child and is open to <u>Redlands pupils only (EYFS-Year 6)</u>. If you would like your child to take part in this session, please log onto ParentPay by <u>9am on Monday 8th April 2019</u> to make payment and provide contact and collection information.

No child will be allowed to walk home on their own.

If you have already booked Wraparound Care, please ensure that you cancel any sessions not required as any bookings not cancelled by the deadline will still be charged. If your child will need to attend Extended Care after the Easter Craft, please book as required and clearly state on ParentPay that your child will be going to Extended Care.

We hope to see lots of eager children ready for some fun at the session.

Thank you for your continued support to Friends of Redlands School.

Regards

Sara Thurlow
Chair of Friends of Redlands

Registered Charity Number: 1028054

Friends of Redlands School is the school PTA (Parent Teachers Association). We raise money for the school to assist in the purchase of equipment and fund activities which helps all of our children with their education during their time at Redlands.